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ATTN:  Katie

While this may be similar to 2003 LRB−3393, it basically had to be redrafted from
scratch.  Please review it carefully to ensure that it is complete and accurately reflects
your intent.  I have assumed that the changes specified in your e−mail instructions
were intended to reflect the entirety of the bill.

In amending s. 348.07 (4), I have corrected what I believe to be inaccurate
cross−references in the existing statute.  You may wish to consult DOT as to whether
they believe the treatment of s. 348.07 (4) with respect to these cross−references is
necessary.

Aaron R. Gary
Legislative Attorney
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